250th, St Ny

il

W
0
\

=
s aat b ]

t"'-i'-j,} :

- H-'

H-'QUE|QJ|

<
o
T
Lt
(4]
w
=

iy

o]
N2

-—.‘f.-EU--I:-"‘em'ﬁiSt

On Saturday 8/4/18 at approximately 1:10 am,
a WWD was reported traveling 5B in the NB
lanes on US-218 near MM 96. The WWD was
stopped by LE near MM 93. The WWD was
seen on ICTV25 traveling SB in NB lanes and
is possibly seen on ICTV02 crossing the [-80
interchange on U5-218. Based on this
information, the WWD is assumed to have
entered US-218 at Exit 4/Penn Street.




